Council file No. 24-1032

NEIGHBORHOODS AND COMMUNITY ENRICHMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to
renaming the ball field at Normandale Recreation Center located at 22400 Halldale Avenue,
Los Angeles, CA 90501, to “Patty Froehlich Field”, in honor of Patty Gasso.

Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (McOsker — Lee):

REQUEST the Board of Recreation and Parks Commissioners to rename the ball field at
Normandale Recreation Center, located at 22400 Halldale Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90501,
to “Patty Froehlich Field”, in honor of Patty Gasso and recognition of her contributions to
softball nationwide.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative
Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

On October 23, 2024, your Committee considered Motion (McOsker — Lee) relative to
renaming the ball field at Normandale Recreation Center located at 22400 Halldale Avenue,
Los Angeles, CA 90501, to “Patty Froehlich Field”, in honor of Patty Gasso and related
matters. The Motion attached to the Council file includes some background on the matter.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the
recommendation reflected above. This matter is now transmitted to the Council for its

consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

NEIGHBORHOODS AND COMMUNITY ENRICHMENT COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
HERNANDEZ: YES
LEE: YES
HUTT: ABSENT
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